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From: Hellen Alatzakis  
Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2020 11:18 PM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: Comments on Enbridge gas pipeline proposal EB-2019-0159
 

To Ontario Energy Board,

 
Why put a pipeline in such a population dense area like Hamilton? Why continue the
dependency on fossil fuels

Hellen Alatzakis

 




